
Visit Of Sister Gaitree and Sis. Malini From Mauritius 

We were fortunate to have Sis. Gaitree and Sis. Malini from 14th june until 22nd June 2018. During their visit, apart from 

taking part in the International Yoga Conference on 15th June and Yoga Day Event on 21st June, a 2 days Silence Retreat for 

BK’s on 16th and 17th June and a workshop for public on « How To Restaure Our Authentic Power » on 19th June were ani-

mated by Sister Gaitree.  Below is the report in images. 



Father’s Day 17th June 


